
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR 2018 PROPOSED BUDGET 

 

 

Public Hearing 6:00 p.m. City Council Meeting August 15, 2017, City of Sugar Land City Council 
Chamber, 2700 Town Center Boulevard North to hear all persons interested in the proposed Fiscal 
Year 2018 budget. 

 

The budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's budget by $1,662,500 or 4.28%; of 
that amount $366,078 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year. 
 
The proposed budget may be inspected in the Office of the City Secretary, City of Sugar Land City 
Hall, 2700 Town Center Boulevard North, Sugar Land, Texas, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday or you may call 281-275-2236 for information. 
 
The Sugar Land City Council encourages all City of Sugar Land taxpayers to review the proposed 
budget and to be present and participate in the public hearing. 


